

24th August 2025

Rev Dr Cecil Grant Office: 028 9336 1480 office@firstcarrickpres.co.uk NI Charity Reg: NIC105433

Welcome to our Church!

Rev Terry Laverty leads us this morning. We hope you will enjoy worshipping with us.

'Enter his gates with thanksgiving and his courts with praise; give thanks to him and praise his name.' Psalm 100: 4



Sat 23rd 9am Saturday Prayer Meeting

Sun 24th 11am Morning Service, Summer Sunday Club

Wed 27th 10.30am - 12 Coffee & Catchup

Sat 30th 9am Saturday Prayer Meeting

The church office will be closed August Bank Holiday Monday (25th).

Terry & Anita are away and will return 7th September.

Many thanks to Matthew Blair for leading us in our praise.

THE LAST ONE ... FOR NOW ...



COFFEE & CATCHUP

Wednesday 27th August 10.30am - 12 Coffee Bar

From the youngest to the oldest you are welcome to call in for a cuppa.

Sonya sends a massive thank you for the beautiful flowers and monetary gift raised by the congregation.

Could **all** organisations start thinking about their Risk Assessments for the year ahead. If you need a previous copy or a template, please contact the office.

~~~

Please could Leaders of Organisations contact the office with recommencement dates and significant dates for the church diary 2025/26.

~~~



Leaders of all Youth & Children's Organisations, please contact the church office with the names of all your leaders and helpers for the year 2025/26.

Thank you!

Indoor Bowling at North Street

Why not come along to the main hall and find out if this is for you!

Tuesdays at 7pm and/or

Fridays at 10am



Robert Picken would be happy to talk through any further details 07802 871551.

You, your friends and neighbours are most welcome.

Recommences the first week in September:

Tuesday 2nd September at 7pm.

Friday 5th September 10am - 12 noon.



Kids Crew recommences Sunday 31st August for all children of Primary School age. Come and join us for fun, games, snacks and craft... and Meet the Leaders!



Please could <u>ALL Kids Crew leaders and young helpers</u> join us on the 31st to meet the children and to stay afterwards for a brief but important meeting.



Gll ladies and gents are warmly invited to
Thursday Fellowship on
Thursday 4th September
at 2pm

'And this is my prayer: that your love may abound more and more in knowledge and depth of insight, so that you may be able to discern what is best and may be pure and blameless for the day of Christ, filled with the fruit of righteousness that comes through Jesus Christ - to the glory and praise of God. 'Philippians 1:9 - 11

